DIOCESAN NOTICES



Diocesan News

04 April 2017

> Thank you

Verifiers – We would like to thank all of our Diocesan independent verifiers, we are very grateful for the commitment and dedication that you have shown to us over the Vestry season. We are blessed and fortunate to have amongst us such dedicated Christians that go the extra mile in doing God's work.

Diocesan Parishes - On the 21st January 2017 a letter was written to the Diocese requesting that you comply with the Vestry Rules. We are humbled and very grateful that you have heeded the call to comply especially with the deadlines for the vestry meetings and submitting the returns too. Thank you very much for this, it is highly appreciated.

You will also be please to know that we have dedicated time between the Bishop, Bursar, DEO and each Archdeacon to review the reports and establish action plans for areas that require attention. This will assist in the improvement of the Diocese at large.

> Notices/ Announcements

CLERGY WELLNESS DAY CANCELATION

Please be advised that due to planned protest marches in the country on Friday, we have decided to cancel the planned Clergy Wellness Day.

Date: 07 April 2017

Venue: St. Joseph's Diocesan Centre

Congratulations

We congratulate Ms Tholoana Makhu who has been appointed as our Diocesan Registrar. Thank you for your readiness and willingness to serve us in that capacity.

➤ Office Closure

Please note that due to the 27th April 2017 being a holiday and a Thursday, the Diocesan office will be closed on the 28 April 2017 and all urgent matters that may occur on the day may be sent through to the Diocesan Executive Officer by email, deo@anglicanjoburg.org.za